
   

 

 

 

St Mary’s Newsletter 

Delivery Arrangements for 2020 

 

Please tick your preferred option:  

 

□ I wish to receive St Mary’s School Newsletter via email only 

 

My email address is: _______________________________________________ 

 

□ I wish to receive St Mary’s School Newsletter both via email and in paper form 

 

□ I wish to receive St Mary’s School Newsletter in paper form only 

 

Please note: Paper newsletters will be phased out in the near future 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________ 

 

Date: _________/_________/_________ 

 

 


